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“TREE STREETS” LOCAL HERITAGE AREA — BUNBURY 

997. Hon BEN DAWKINS to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Heritage: 

I refer the minister to the City of Bunbury’s proposed “tree streets” local heritage area. 

(1) How many local heritage areas in WA include 200 or more homes, and where are they? 

(2) Can the minister table the feedback or advice the department provided to the City of Bunbury relating to 
the proposed “tree streets” local heritage area; and, if not, why not? 

(3) Can the minister table the local heritage assessment relating to the proposed “tree streets” local heritage 
area from 2004; and, if not, why not? 

Hon SAMANTHA ROWE replied: 

I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question. 

(1) Data on local heritage areas is maintained by local governments. 

(2) Yes. I table the paper attached to the answer. 

[See paper 2490.] 

(3) No. The 2004 investigation into the cultural heritage significance of the “tree streets” area was commissioned 
by the City of Bunbury. 

 

https://www.parliament.wa.gov.au/publications/tabledpapers.nsf/displaypaper/4112490c19100cbd8d3b8c5848258a2900029e84/$file/tp-2490.pdf
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